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June 21, 2024 
 
 
 
Greetings NCDSB staff and community, 
 
As another school year comes to an end, I want to extend my sincere gratitude to each of you for your 
unwavering support and commitment to our Catholic school system. It has been a wonderful year of 
learning together, striving for excellence, and being in service to God and each other.  
 
Thank you for ensuring that our students are met each day with enthusiasm and a passion for teaching. 
Thank you for always putting the needs of our students at the forefront of your work. Thank you for 
showing up with a smile and for guiding our learners to new learning and positive outcomes. You make a 
difference, and we are so grateful for your many contributions.  
 
Our first year of living our Pastoral Plan has been remarkable.  I have been deeply moved by the many 
examples of NCDSB schools and offices being places where we all belong. It has been wonderful to see, 
hear, and experience communities of kindness, gratitude, and acceptance. I look forward to the 
opportunities ahead that will come from our second year theme… We Belong.  
 
Again, thank you for everything you do to make the NCDSB a great place to work, learn, and play.  
 
I wish you an amazing and restful summer break. See you in the new school year! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Tricia Stefanic Weltz 
Director of Education 
 


